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Prayer Requests:


Pray 4 God’s presence in our lives


Pray 4 our world – Jesus making all things new!


Pray 4 the Lord to guide students to BU music 


Pray 4 many struggling with overuse symptoms


Pray 4 Dr. Girtmon’s wife – recovery from surgery


Pray 4 Jordan Locke’s grandmother – 2 artery blockages & kidney disease


Pray 4 Mrs. Hrivnak – vocal health


Pray 4 Ella Castro – family issues


Pray 4 Sonja Hakkinen – voice concerns


Pray 4 Hannah van der Bijl’s Opa – expected to pass any day


Pray 4 LaDeshia Lonie – sister passed away


Praise 4 calling from God


Pray 4 knowing and pursuing calling with joy


Pray 4 Bailey Bradshaw – hip dislocation, MRI, possible surgery


Praise 4 Juries completely & partially passed!


Praise 4 bdays – Mali Lin (9/27) & Byron Hammond (9/28)


Announcements: �


Area Meetings:


PIANO (Thursdays, 11am, CH) –Oct 13, Nov 10, Dec 1


VOICE (Thursdays, 11am, CH) – Oct 6, Oct 20, Nov 3


STRING (Mr. Song’s Studio or RR) – Nov 9 @ 4:30pm,


       Nov 18 @ 4:15pm


INSTRUMENTAL(Mondays, 4pm, RR)–Oct 24, Nov 28


GUITAR (Mondays, noon, Rm 110) – Oct 17, Nov 28





CFTA Shuttle: There is a Belhaven shuttle that runs from 4pm to midnight during the weekdays and on weekends when there are events. This shuttle is for all Belhaven students, male and female, and is advised to be used during these hours, especially if you are carrying expensive musical instruments.





Best of Belhaven: 


Josh P & Hannah vdB (Bring Him Home)


Zak J & Hannah vdB (Dvorak Concerto)


Rebekah M & Mrs. Sudderth (Sonata in A Major-Allegro)


Miranda K (Bach) 


Daniel J & Mrs. Sudderth (Concerto in G - Prelude)





Church Job this Sunday: Pianist needed to play mostly traditional hymns for a Baptist Church in Braxton at 11am. It pays $100. If interested, call or text John Anderson at 601-842-0267.





Thursday, 10/6, 5:00 pm, CH:  Mr Song and student SQs present readings of new pieces for strings, part of CFAMC national conference.  For more info, See Dr Sauerwein. Concert credit available! 


























Calendar: MSC: Next semester classes


*October 1, Sat, Evening of Diamonds I BU Piano  


      Quintet, 7:30pm, CH 


October 7, Fri, NO MSC!


October 8, Sat, MSO Bravo I, 7:30pm, Thalia Mara    


      Hall 


October 8-12, Sat-Tues, FALL BREAK


October 14, Fri, Discover Day


October 14, Fri, Ms. Wilma Jensen Organ Recital,   


      7:30pm, First Pres Church in Vicksburg, FREE


October 15, Sat, Zakary Joyner Jr. Violin Recital,   


     3pm, CH


October 22, Sat, Ella Castro & Maddi Jolley Joint Jr.  


     Violin & Voice Recital, 7:30pm, CH 





*almost required 





Be sure to sign up to perform in MSC! There are 82+ performances to be completed for the semester, only 9 students have performed so far, with only 7 MSCs left. Do the math!                                            





MSO Bravo I: please sign-up for a ticket with Mrs. Lane in the Music Office TODAY!





All Orchestra Students to leave MSC at 4:05pm. If you leave earlier than that, you may be counted absent from MSC (Theatre students excluded). 





Formal Dresses: Mrs. Bateman has a whole closet full! If you would like to borrow one for a performance, please contact her at 601-953-1233.





Prayer Group Meetings have begun! If you wish to join, please come to the Conference Room at 2pm on Wednesday afternoons. 





JSU Conference: [Re]defining Liberal Arts Education in the 21st Century. October 6-8, cost for students is $25. For more information, see Dr. Sachs or visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.jsums.edu/liberalarts/conference/" �http://www.jsums.edu/liberalarts/conference/�. 








Moment for Missions:


Internship in Japan – contact Rachel Reese 


     (� HYPERLINK "mailto:rglorifygod@gmail.com" �rglorifygod@gmail.com�) 


Working w/ Refugees in Linz, Austria – contact Dr. Sachs (� HYPERLINK "mailto:ssachs@belhaven.edu" �ssachs@belhaven.edu�)


Shining Light prison ministry – contact Kelly


      Enck (� HYPERLINK "mailto:kelly@shining-light.com" �kelly@shining-light.com�) 





Words to LIVE by: 


As a prisoner for the Lord, then, I urge you to live a life worthy of the calling you have received. Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love. Make every effort to keep the unity of the Spirit through the bond of peace. There is one body and one Spirit, just as you were called to one hope when you were called; one Lord, one faith, one baptism; one God and Father of all, who is over all and through all and in all. Eph. 4:1-6








